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Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa,

Our sincere condolences go out to Payton and his Whanau during this very sad time. You are all very much in our thoughts and we are all here to support Payton
when he returns to school. We were extremely proud of our students who went to pay their respects on Friday.

Please find attached the programme for Kapa Haka festival this Friday. Thank you to those that have filled out the form below and returned to school with offers
of Kai to go into the hangi. Any further donations for this or the hamper would be gratefully accepted.

SCHOOL T SHIRTS - Aunty Ange has done a stock take of our school t shirts and there are many different sizes missing. The cost to replace 30 T shirts is over
$900 and our school simply cannot afford this cost. If you have a school T Shirt lying around at home we would be very happy to have them returned. Please
have a look around for us as we really need these shirts back for our children to wear this Friday when they perform their hip hop dance.

FINAL PRACTISE WITH EDDIE - Eddie has been very busy with the tangi and informed me last week that he will either be in tomorrow - Tuesday or Wednesday for
a final practise. He has asked that all students be present at school on these days so that they do not miss this practise. He has also asked that all students be
present at the performance on Friday as if students opt out then it will throw the whole performance out.

Swimming has started, please make sure your children bring swimming togs/ shorts and a towel to school every day. If your child is sick and cannot

participate we need a note sent to school. Swimming is part of our curriculum and is a very important skill the children need to learn.

Room 1 & 2 News

A big welcome to Whaea Kemble who is relieving in the junior class for the remainder of the term. We are super excited to have her here and look forward to
seeing some fresh new ideas in the classroom.

This week the students are going to be fine tuning their performance for the Cultural Festival this Friday. We can’t wait to see them up on stage showcasing all
their hard work.

As part of the preparations for the Cultural Festival the students spent part of their day on Friday painting curtains for the classrooms. The theme for Room 1 is
the alphabet, the students had a great time putting their own stamp on the design. Room 2 theme is our school values, the students have to first present their
design idea, these will then be judged and the top 4 entries will be selected to be painted for the class. There are some great designs which is going to make it
very hard to decide.




Room 3 News

Tyler’s Little Library Project at Technology, last week he put both his doors on, but had a little bit of trouble trying
to close the doors, so he had to use a wood plane. This was a little bit scary, especially for Whaea Ursula, as Tyler
nearly cut her fingers a couple of times.

Thank you to the following parents who have donated the following items.

If you are able to donate towards our hangi then please fill out the form below and return to the school.
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Donation Name Quantity | will be able to donate
Pork pieces Troy 274 pieces
Chicken pieces Rebecca and Kepa Skg
Kumara Angeline and Kapene 4 bags
Potato Rebecca and Kepa 10kg
Pumpkin Derna and Waiariki 2
Watercress

Cabbage Derna and Waiariki 2

Carrots

Onions Tony and Judith 2kg
Butter Tony and Judith 2

Catering Foil Tony and Judith 1

Tomato sauce Tony and Judith 3tins

Sausages 740 Hellers Sausages donation.
Tinfoil

FIREWOOD

Cakes / biscuits Tony and Judith Cake

Hamper Raffle donation Derna and Waiariki

Money to purchase items

Task

ASSIST WITH PACKING THE HANGI

ASSIST WITH PUTTING DOWN AND LIFTING THE
HANGI

Noel Leeming - Waima School Friends & Family Deal (Limited time only: 5th - 11th November 2018)
Redeem this offer by scanning the barcode on the attached flyer. Feel free to share it with your friends and family!

FREE

HELPLINE
0800 568 856
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Jenny Colebrook
Principal
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